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As part of their Design Technology 
and History learning, Year 2 have 
been designing and making their 
Great Fire of London houses.  They 
are using different materials whilst 
working out 
the best way 

to join these together.  Just 
look at the concentration on 
their faces! 
 

Message from Mrs Stout 
Our newsletter is so busy this week that I have 
had to move to this side of the page to fit all of 
our amazing photos in! What a busy week—
what a brilliant week! Y6 worked their SOCKS 
off and tried their very best with their SATs tests 
and we are SO proud of them.  Reception went 
to Blackpool and had a fantastic time—and 
were keen to tell me all about it when they got 
back (at 6pm!! Delayed due to traffic but they 
were amazing!)  
It makes me so proud of our wonderful school! 
Enjoy the newsletter and your weekend!  

 

Our Y3s had a 
busy time at 
their recent 
visit to the 
Chocolate  
Story in York; 
this was part of their 
English learning    
because they are 
reading ’Charlie and 
the Chocolate       
Factory.’  

Nursery 

This week we've been learning about the  
different parts of plants and flowers and have 

planted our own sunflowers!   
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Nursery 

Enzo G 

Phoebe G 

Ritaal E 

Adam M 

RRR 

RSA 

Freyah R 

Bronson G 

Israel E 

Mia S 

1RO Emily H Lucy– Mae SW 

1GH Delilah G Rogan M 

2DC Elliot M Jemuel V 

2FE Vinnie T Preston H 

3WG Kayden P Lola S 

3DBJ Paris S Elisa B 

4BT Lemar S Jad-Allah EN 

4RT Rose L Era Z 

5BR Lilly-Rose T Tommy M 

5CD Assel A Chloe H 

6PS All of Y6  All of Y6  

6RE All of Y6  All of Y6  

6MT All of Y6  All of Y6  

Personal Development at Meadowfield 

It is really important to us that we show our  
children how they can 

make a positive impact 
on the people around 
them and, in fact, the 

whole world! Our plastic 
awareness work         

continues—take a look 
at our scheme to         

recycle toothbrushes:  

We have, with Mrs Ullyart’s valued support,   
recycled over 12 kilos of brushes and empty 

toothpaste tubes. Wow—that is a HUGE 
achievement.  Well done Green Team.  

Looking after the whole child is crucial to us as 
well—ensuring children are fluent readers, good 

mathematicians and able to make healthy  
choices is all part of the everyday here. Our 

toothbrushing forms part of that.  

 

 

Spanish for 
this week!  

 
Months of the 
year—which 

month is your 
birthday in? 

Mine is         
diciembre. 

 
 

As part of our Y3 Religious Education learning 
we were lucky enough to have a visit from      
Abdur Rahman who came to speak to the       
children about Eid, Ramadan and Islam. The         
children really 
enjoyed them-
selves had lots 
of questions.   

 


